
To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

As Mendocino County residents & taxpayers we respectfully request that you 

terminate the Agreement with Wildlife Services.  

Their program is expensive & ineffective. There are non-lethal exclusion services, 

with education being a key factor, that could provide a better, more humane outcome. 

Thank you. 

Val & Kirk Marshall 

Fort Bragg, CA 

 


